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14 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Children in Need – Friday 18 November 2022 – Voluntary non-uniform day 
 
On Friday 18 November 2022, all pupils are invited to wear appropriate non-uniform for a 
donation of £1. The aim is to raise money for Children in Need. 
 
We no longer accept cash in the academy; as an alternative, please make a donation 
through Vericool to help raise money for Children in Need.  
 
To donate, please visit the Vericool shop – Charity Item – Children in Need 2022 £1.00 
 
 
 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All non-uniform must be modest; crop tops, facial piercings and excessive make-up are not 
acceptable.  The Principal’s decision on the appropriateness of dress is final.  If in doubt, 
pupils should consult with their tutors prior to the day.  In the spirit of Children in Need we 
would encourage pupils to wear yellow/ and or spotty items of clothing. 
 
Please note that lessons will continue as normal throughout Friday and we of course expect 
all pupils to arrive with the appropriate kit and equipment for all their lessons. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

    
 
Mr M Tee 
Senior Assistant Principal  
            
  

mailto:admin@stangroundacademy.org
http://www.stangroundacademy.org/

